
Biology Department Laptop requirement

The Biology Department requires all biology majors to have a laptop and bring this 
to class when needed.  This includes the following courses:  Biology 214, 308 and 
310.  A PC rather than a MAC is recommended.  

Chrome books are definitely not recommended as they may require a lot of extra 
work to get needed software installed.


